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Peer review is an essential part in the publication process, ensuring that Genealogy maintains 

high quality standards for its published papers. In 2017, a total of 19 papers were published in the 

journal. Thanks to the cooperation of our reviewers, the median time to first decision was 32 days 

and the median time to publication was 62 days. The editors would like to express their sincere 

gratitude to the following reviewers for their time and dedication in 2017:

Abel, Sarah Knauft, Bruce M. 

Adams, Tony Kramer, Anne-Marie 

Adams, Bella Kretsedemas, Philip 

Atwood, Dana Kronfeld, Chana 

Baumgarth, William P. Leong, Andrew 

Berry, Theodorea Regina Mawhinney, Lynnette 

Borry, Pascal McCabe, Tahitia 

Brandhorst, Mario Novembre, John 

Bruni, Amalia Cecilia Palidda, Salvatore 

Caselli, Marco Paull, Jeffrey Mark 

Chaudhuri, Arun Piasentier, Marco 

Cummins, Neil Roth, Wendy 

Dauda, Carol Savard, Jacqueline 

Davis, Robert Schramm, Katharina 

Durie, Bruce Scodari, Christine 

Farrand, Benjamin Sim, Duncan 

Fredriksson, Martin Smith, Amy M. 

Freidenreich, Harriet Pass Stellino, Paolo 

Goldberg, Susan G. Thimm, Viola 

Gyan, LaVerne Thomson, Stephen 

Haller, William Tyler, Katharine 

Hall-Sanchez, Amanda Vieten, Ulrike M. 

Hinterberger, Amy Wagner, Daniel 

Hudson, Graham Wagner, Jennifer 

Jobling, Mark Yang, Phillip Q. 

Kelly, Mark G. E. Zeilinger, Martin 

King, Turi  
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